
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
9th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 2nd 

of October 2023. 

 
 

Agreed Report 

 

 

• The board welcomes all new pupils and their families to the school. 

 

• The board formally adopted the Child Protection Procedures for Primary & Post Primary 

Schools (Revised 2023) 

 

• The board acknowledges the provision of outdoor seating & playground games for all 

pupils, and work on the creative fairy garden by the Parents Association. 

 

• We extend our sincere condolences to Marty & Mary, daughter Aoibheann, siblings 

Claire & Padraic and extended Ward families on the recent passing of Colm, a past pupil 

of the school. May Colm Rest in Peace. 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gráinne Nolan 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 

 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 

Twitter : @Glinsk_NS 

mailto:glinskschool@gmail.com
http://www.glinskns.ie/

